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From: mailagent@thesoftedge.com on behalf of Tina Prins <mailagent@thesoftedge.com>
Sent: Tuesday, January 4, 2022 12:03 PM
To: IRRC
Subject: Registration of Naturopathic Doctors
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attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 
 
 
Dear Commission: 
 
IRRC # 3324 
Agency # 16A 
ID# 4953 
 
I wholeheartedly support registration of Naturopathic Doctors in Pennsylvania. Registration of Naturopathic Doctors 
fortifies distinction of their education and training from an accredited naturopathic medical college by the Council on 
Naturopathic Medical Education (CNME). Registration further assures Pennsylvania residents their Naturopathic Doctor 
with the N.D. title has the competencies to practice in PA. 
 
I have been fortunately to have a wonderful ND in PA with whom I've worked with for 10 years to support my health 
goals. She helped me find root causes of my health issues so I could work with my MD more effectively in addressing 
them. Having a trained ND as part of my health care practitioner team has really helped me recover from health 
obstacles, and I'm so grateful for those in her profession. Please recognize their training through registration. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Tina Prins 
1526 Saint James Cir 
Mechanicsburg, PA 17055-5105 
 
 


